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Blwyddyn 3 

Year 3 had a fashion show through the medium of Welsh. They were using 
the phrases ‘Mae o’n gwisgo’ of ‘Mae hi’n gwisgo’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It looks like it was great fun! 

 

Penblwydd Hapus 

Carly J – 14th May 

Kaleisha K – 15th May 

Riley P – 16th May 

Alfie J – 17th May 

Louie B – 18th May 

Happy Birthday 

 

 

Please note: 
FROM MONDAY 1ST MAY 

 
Due to key stage 2 pupils 

having half an hour of play 
before their lunch we would 

like to remind parents to 
encourage their pupils to bring 
in water bottles. They will be 

able to access during the 
lunchtime. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reception learning to use the 
interactive whiteboard 

 

Welsh phrase for the week 

Diolch yn fawr iawn/Thank you 

Brawddeg Cymraeg yr wythnos 

 

 

 

Attendance/Presenoldeb 

Our school attendance 

target is 94%  

This week’s attendance was 

93.01% which is fantastic 

and a big improvement                       
Our school target is that 

everyone arrives on time - 

8.55am ks2/9am foundation 

phase  

40 children were late  
(25 FP & 15 Juniors) 

Thank you all for your continued support 

Diolch yn fawr iawn i chi gyd. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

  

    

 

Year 3 have also been playing a striking and fielding game this half term. 

 

Important dates for your diary 

Monday May 21 

Health and Safety subcommittee 5pm 

Finance subcommittee 6pm 

Year 2 & 5 Fire safety talk 

Tuesday May 22 

Football Tournament 3pm – 5pm 

Reception group service 2.30pm 

Wednesday May 23 

Open the Book Service 

Thursday May 24 

Year 3 Celtic Day – Children can dress up 

as Celts (plain white, brown or grey tops 

with plain skirts or trousers)  

Friday May 25 

Break up for half term 

Monday June 4 

School starts for last half term 

 

 

 

Year one making healthy 

 mini beast snacks using  

     different fruit and  

            vegetables 

 

Reception making  

 animal masks for 

 their class service 

 

 

 

 

 


